
Moore-Love, Karla 

From: 
Sent: 
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Subject: 

Hello 

Bob Schatz <bob@allusaarchitecture.com> 
Tuesday, December 11, 2018 2:52 PM 
Moore-Love, Karla 
Speak to Counsel January 23rd 

We just spoke on the phone and I would like to have a 3-minute timeslot to talk with City Counsel on January 23, 
2019. The subject of the meeting is regarding my property at 123 SE 97th avenue and how the counsel decision to 
change my zoning has altered my lifetime goals in a very bad direction. I am hoping city counsel can reverse their 
decision and give me back the land I paid for. 

Bob Schatz 
2118 SE Division street 
Portland, OR 97202 

(503) 235-8585 
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Request of Bob Schatz to address Council regarding how the Council 
decision to change zoning has altered lifetime goals (Communication) 

JAN li 5 2019 
Filed -------

MARY HULL CABALLERO 
Auditor of th~f ity of Portland 

By ~ Deputy 

JAN 2 3 2019 
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